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                      July 19, 2021  

UNIFORM POLICY 

Dear YWCPA Parents,  

The last two years have been tumultuous for our teachers, staff, and families. Moving into the 2021-2022 

school year, I can only pray that we will not have a repeat scenario. Because our year began with such tragic 

stories, the district required every campus to have a relaxed dress code for the year. Here at YWCPA, we 

continued to be relaxed with certain aspects of the uniform policy. Some things worked, some did not. Please 

find the attached uniform policy for the 2021-2022 school year. In addition to some exciting changes, we have 

some rules that will remain the same as previous years. Please make note of the changed and standing 

policies.  

• Tuesdays & Thursdays are our FULL DRESS uniform days. 

• Absolutely NO rips, holes, jeggings, leggings or inappropriate school bottoms will be allowed.  

• Headscarves, turbans, bandanas, do-rags, etc. are NOT allowed.  

• Hoodies nor hats will be allowed to be worn on heads inside the building.  

• Cat ears, bunny ears, Mickey Mouse ears, etc. are unacceptable styles of headbands.  

• All hair gear must match uniform (Burgundy, white, black, grey or light pink).  

• Hair colors must be of a natural hue (blue, purple, pink, fire-engine red, etc. are unacceptable).  

I hope that you will help us boost campus and personal pride by endorsing our school uniform policy with 

your girls. Uniforms are in place to ensure safety, unity, and fairness among peers. I know that along with 

your help, our girls will build confidence in themselves and their appearance in a professional school setting 

all while understanding the POWER OF PLAID.  

Uniform Supplier: Pound & Jake 888-563-5200 or info@poundjake.com  

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out.  

Best,  

 

Dr. Williams  

 

Have you signed up for Living Tree yet? www.livingtree.com Code 579A259490 

Have you followed us on Twitter?  @YWCPAHISD 

Have you visited our website lately?  www.houstonisd.org/YWCPA 
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